
Lake Park Village Newsletter 
2016 Annual Meeting Edition 

Drawing For $50 VISA Gift Card 

Everyone who returns their mail-in ballot to Tri-City  
prior to or on March 1st  will receive one entry in 
the drawing. If you also attend the meeting on 
March 2nd your unit will be entered again for an 
additional chance to win.  

Meeting Information 
The doors will open at 6:00 pm. 

The actual meeting will start at 6:30 pm. Followed by a 
“short” Board meeting. 

Refreshments will be provided: 

Sandwiches  

Veggie Tray 

Potato Chips 

Cookies 

Soda, Ice Tea & Bottled Water  

Please come early to meet & greet your neighbors 

Join Us For A Discussion of Potential Projects 
The Board is considering projects in the areas of : 
 Landscaping 
 Additional Pool Enhancements 
Roofing  
General Repairs 

Heat is On 
Thanks to the warmer than average temperatures, we’ve been able to heat the pool. We had a 
slight delay because the heat pump needed repair. But late Friday (2/12) we were able to start up 
the heat. On Saturday (2/13) the water was at 68°up from 59° . 
 
By the 17th the water temperature was 83° and has been holding there.  The progress was being 
charted on the bulletin board while it came up to the 80’s. Now that the water is up to our goal, we 
will replace the sign with just a notice that says “The Heat is On”. 
 
The heat will remain on as long as the weather is warm enough as measured by an average daily 
temperature of 65° degrees or more.  
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